
Rodgers Middle Magnet School 
A Cambridge InternaƟonal School 

Open House 
Wednesday, May 17th from 6:30-7:30 PM 

 
This open house will be for students new to Rodgers next year, 

with an emphasis on informaƟon for rising 6th graders. 
 

We will discuss the following topics: 
· General Rodgers InformaƟon 

· The Cambridge Magnet Program 
· The Accelerated Math Program 

· The Honors InsƟtute 
· The Summer Bridge Program 

****YouÊcanÊalsoÊfindÊtheÊaboveÊinformaƟonÊatÊbit.ly/rays6 

 
At the end of the informaƟonal session,  

all parƟcipants will take a tour of the school.  
Please go to bit.ly/RaysOpenHouse or scan the QR code below to RSVP. 


